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Comments: By allowing for profit overnight yurts in the proposed areas you would be putting people at risk. The

single lane roads are already minimally maintained, the snowmobile clubs often go up and fill in holes, clear

trees, and debris, and do their best to improve or maintain the roadways. As it stands currently during early and

late riding season with hikers increased there is limited on road parking which can quickly become dangerous for

those walking, loading, or unloading on the roads. If approved the increased traffic that would accompany the for

profit huts would propose an increased safety risk to all that utilize the roadways in these recreational areas. 

 

The proposed for profit huts are distinctly different from the safety huts that are approved and placed by the

snowmobile clubs. These safety huts are open to all free of charge and have been proven useful and to provide

safe and warm shelter for all who use the recreational areas during the months that they are there. The clubs

place these safety huts around first snowfall and removed them as soon as it is safe to do so. 

 

The snowmobilers and clubs do their best to leave the recreational areas as we find them. Hauling out everything

we bring in and often things left by others. Provide safety huts free of charge that are stocked and for use by all.

There is a stark difference between what the snowmobile community is placing and what is proposed to be

placed. 

 

I hope that you take all of this into consideration when making your decision in regard to the proposed overnight

for profit yurts.  

 

Thank you for your consideration on this topic and taking the time to listen to all those that may be impacted. 


